Abby Collins

From: Rick Gaul <publicworks@plymouthin.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 7:29 AM

To: Abby Collins; 'CHIEF MILLER'; 'Chris Marshall'; commissionermikedelp@gmail.com;

County Surveyor; 'Dave Bacon'; 'Donnie Davidson'; Doug Feece; 'Fred Webster'; Jeanine

M. Xaver; 'Jeff Yeazel'; 'Jim Marquardt'; 'Keith Hammonds'; 'Larry Hatcher'; locates@plymouthin.com; 'Mayor Mark Senter'; Ralph Booker; 'Sean Surrisi';

streetsec@plymouthin.com

Subject: No Meeting on January 1, 2019

Because of the Holidays the first TRC Meeting in January has been cancelled. The next meeting will be on January 15, 2019
So far a Bomarko Building Expansion is scheduled for that meeting Information and agenda additions will be forwarded later.
Thank you,

Rick Gaul

City of Plymouth
Department of Engineering
Public Works & Stormwater Management
Phone (574) 936-3614
Fax: (574) 936-3017

